
  

 
 

PRESIDENT MELÉNDEZ ADDRESSES NEXT STEPS FOR DOWNTOWN ROCHESTER 

 
Please see the below statement from Rochester City Council President Miguel A. Meléndez, 

Jr. regarding the future of Downtown Rochester.  
 

Today marked the end of efforts to bring a Business Improvement District to Downtown 

Rochester.  That end also marks a new beginning for the future of our City’s Centre.  

As a board member of the Partnership for Downtown Rochester, I would like to first 

acknowledge all of the community engagement efforts and divergent opinions offered in the 

Business Improvement District efforts, and thank the team at RDDC for capturing valuable input 

that will be useful as we make decisions in the future.  Clearly, there are many Downtown 

residents, small business owners, artists and members of the broader Rochester community 

who strongly believe in the vitality and promise of a strong Downtown.   

That’s why it’s crucial that we now come together as a community to determine a new 

direction -- one that creates secure jobs, supports a strong school system and promotes safety 

in our streets all while engaging and working with all the stakeholders who either call 

downtown home or engage in their livelihoods there.  I’m challenging Downtown residents, the 

Downtown arts community, business owners, community leaders and the City Administration 

to meet us at the table with ideas, plans and dreams for a Downtown that fights for equity, 

offers opportunity to those who need it and creates a framework that will allow the center of 

the Flower City to blossom for everyone.     
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